The Carying Place Posted this on their Facebook Page

Wonderful to contribute for such a needed cause.
Our members are very giving.

The Carying Place
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We had a wonderful surprise this week from Jane Suppa,

with the Cary Women's Club, who delivered a very

generous collection of gift cards for our TCP families.

Thank you Cary Women's Club for all your support of

The Carying Place!
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